COUNCIL OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE

1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20004

MEMORANDUM

TO: Nyasha Smith, Secretary to the Council

FROM: Phil Mendelson, Chairman W &

DATE: March 20, 2020

RE: Cancellation of Committee of the Whole Public Hearings and Roundtables

The following public hearings and roundtables of Committee of the Whole are cancelled.

* Bill 23-670, “Bloomingdale Historic District Targeted Historic Preservation Assistance
Amendment Act of 2020 (originally schedule for March 25, 2020)

* PR 23-658, “Public Charter School Board James Sandman Confirmation Resolution of
2020” (originally scheduled for March 26, 2020)

» Bill 23-441,”Reading Equity Acceleration Declaration Act of 2019” (originally
scheduled for March 30, 2020)

* PR 23-694, “Commission on the Arts and Humanities Dr. Heran Sereke-Brhan
Confirmation Resolution of 2020” (originally scheduled for April 7, 2020)

These hearings will be rescheduled for a later date. Should you have any questions, please
contact me or Evan Cash (724-7002) on my staff.

ce: Members, Council of the District of Columbia
Office of the Secretary
Office of the General Counsel
Office of the Budget Director



